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When refusing a request under section 17(e) of the Act, we are required to consider consulting the 
requester. In this instance, we do not consider that consulting you would change the outcome of our 
decision. 

Wellington Water Ltd manage the day to day operation of municipal water supply network on behalf 
of contributing Councils in the Region including Wellington City Council, Hutt City Council, Upper 
Hutt City Council, Porirua City Council, South Wairarapa District Council and Greater Wellington 
Regional Council.  

We have consulted with Wellington Water Ltd about transferring your request for information and 
they have accepted the transfer.  

Accordingly Greater Wellington is transferring the following part of your request to Wellington 
Water Ltd pursuant to section 12 of the Act on the basis that this information is not held by Greater 
Wellington Regional Council but is more likely to be held by Wellington Water Ltd: 

“Can I have copies of any risk assessments undertaken regarding the impact of fluoride 
being diverted to groundwater/streams” 

Further correspondence will therefore come to you directly from Wellington Water Ltd. In this regard 
the 20 working day time limit for providing you with a substantive response to this request will begin 
from the day after Wellington Water Ltd receives this transfer.  

If you have any concerns with the decision(s) referred to in this letter, you have the right to request 
an investigation and review by the Ombudsman under section 27(3) of the Act.  

Please note that it is our policy to proactively release our responses to official information requests 
where possible. Our response to your request will be published shortly on Greater Wellington’s 
website with your personal information removed. 

Nāku iti noa, nā 
 
 

 
 
 
Lian Butcher 
Kaiwhakahaere Matua Taiao | Group Manager Environment Group 
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